
Foot wear (Temporarily only) 

If walking to school, and only if school shoes are not appropriate to do so, then a plain black, white or blue trainer 

may be worn and continued to be worn throughout the day. Please note this is not a uniform change and we do not 

expect this to apply to everyone. 

Some parents and students have asked what is acceptable. This document is to try and clarify what might be 

acceptable and what will not.  

Examples of acceptable trainer style: 

 

 

Examples of Canvas style and ‘Vans’ style that are not acceptable: 

 


